
   FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

THE  
COTTONWOOD HOWL! 

Office email:  cwoffice@wvsd208.org 

Website:  www.cw.wvsd208.org/pages/Cottonwood_Elem 

Office:   972-5520 

WV Childcare:    965-9766 

Bus Garage:   972-5590 

Child Nutrition:   972-6040

 

February 3, 2023      Vol. 30  No. 8 

Wednesday, February 8  2 hour LATE START — arrival time is 10:45AM—NO BREAKFAST 

Friday, February 17  NO SCHOOL—Mid Winter Break 

Saturday, February 18  PTSA fundraiser:  MOD Pizza (flyer coming home w/details) 

Monday, February 20  NO SCHOOL—President’s Day 

Tuesday, February 22  PTSA fundraiser: Crumbl Cookie (from 3:00-6:00PM)  

Thursday, February 23  PTSA sponsored: Skateland Fun Night (flyer will come home)    5:30—8:00PM 

Message from our Principal—   Mrs. Siguenza 

 

Can you believe it is already February?  It looks like we may be done 
with all the snow but definitely not the cold weather. If your child is missing 
their coat, gloves, or other items to keep them warm, please check our 
lost and found.  You can also check out the lost items on our Facebook 
Page:  https://www.facebook.com/pages/Cottonwood-Elementary-
School/281742285369355?mibextid=LQQJ4d   STAY WARM! 

PTSA Meeting 
Thursday, February 16 

7:00PM 

Keep READING for 
FREE admission to 

Silverwood. 
Reading logs will be 
due on March 31st. 

West Valley High School  

12th Annual Father-Daughter Dance 

Saturday,  

February 25th 

 

Hot pink flyers  

were sent home  

 
 
 
 

$15.00 
All 5th grade students will be given a  
yearbook compliments of the PTSA! 

 

Purchase thru March 15th.   

Valentine 
Grams  

 

Sales will be during lunch recess: 

February 6th, 7th & 9th 
Please see PTSA newsletter for more info. 

Attention  
5th Grade Parents 

 
BABY PICTURES WANTED for the yearbook.  

 

Please only one  picture.  Deadline: Friday, March 24th 

Valentine Day Deliveries 
Please do not send flowers, candy, stuffed animals, 
balloons, etc. to school.  Please save these special    
Valentine gifts for home. Thank you. 

Each teacher will communicate to their class what they have planned for Valentine’s Day. GEEK 

NO CELL PHONES DURING SCHOOL HOURS 
Parents, we understand that some students have a cell phone in their backpack 
so they can let you know they got home safe.  Cell phones must be turned off 
and stay in backpacks during school.  If the student is using their phone at 
school, it will be taken and you will need to come to school to get it. Thank you. 

PTSA NEWSLETTER 
Be sure to read the PTSA newsletter 

also. There is a lot of good information 

regarding upcoming events.  

We appreciate all of your support.  

MORNING DROP OFF LANE 
Please DO NOT drive to the back on the 

school in the morning to drop off your 

student.  The only cars going through 

the back need to go through the drop off lane.   

 

Thank you for keeping ALL kids safe. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Cottonwood-Elementary-School/281742285369355?mibextid=LQQJ4d
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